
MTYBA Jointly Organises International 
Weekend for the First Time 

On 26 September 2020, MTYBA joined with the Junior Lawyers Division, the European Young Bar 
Association, and the London Young Lawyers Group for the first to time to run International Weekend, 
an event which attracts lawyers from across Europe who participate in a number of difference 
educational and networking events.  

This year, International Weekend was held online for obvious reasons but this did not stop a large 
number of participants from taking part in sessions on subjects such as the future of the legal 
profession in different jurisdictions in light of COVID-19, focus and wellbeing in a digital age, and how 
to successfully win new business and/or make a pitch in a virtual world. The conference was followed 
by an e-soiree where participants were able to share anecdotes about their experiences as young 
lawyers in their jurisdictions during the pandemic.  

MTYBA President, Michael Polak, who hosted the first panel told the attendees that MTYBA looks 
forward to seeing them in person next year and showing them our wonderful Inn. This event is a 
fantastic opportunity for MTYBA members to build on their professional skills and development 
networks across the continent.  

 

 


